NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

According to North Carolina General Statue 160A-81, notice is
hereby given that the Town of Princeville Board of Commissioners
will hold a Public Hearing on February 9, 2021 at 6:00pm. Due to
the COVID-19 pandemic and a very restricted meeting
environment, the meeting will be held by teleconference.

The purpose for this public hearing is renaming a portion of Third
Street. Those who wish to submit public hearing comment(s) may
call (252) 823-1057 or may submit by email to the Town Clerk
Iroberson@townofprinceville.com no later than February 9" by
noon.

United States (Toll Free): 1(877) 309-2073
Access Code: 424-616-613

Clerk:
Posted: January 26, 2021 @ 1:00pm



